
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL 

AIRPORT ROAD, DABOLIM –GOA 

 

 NCS (G)/Cir/38/2022-23/12              Date: 04.06.2022 

 

Dear Parent, 

Your feedback is immensely valuable to help us grow and improve. To 

facilitate, communicating with all our stake holders with ease, our website 

www.ncsgoa.in shows the ‘Feedback menu’ on the home page. The same is 

accessed by the school on a daily basis. This will help troubleshooting and 

problem solving at the earliest.  

 

Best regards, 

NCS, Goa   

http://www.ncsgoa.in/

